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The Kirkwood Reindeer Run 

Thank you to everyone for your generous                                                      

donations and sponsorship. We raised an                                                           

amazing £1,548. The Kirkwood would like to                                                                            

pass on a HUGE THANK YOU. The money                                                                

raised will help towards making a difference                                                                                                          

to the care and support they provide to the                                                                                                                

most vulnerable people when they need it                                                                             

the most.  

 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Georgia Aveyard 

 


